MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting held at the Holiday Inn at 7:00 a. m., Wednesday,

April 27,

PRESENT:

by Lionel Garcia.

Al Ligrani

Jim Wyatt
Charles Hartman
Pete Gist

Walt Wicker
Lloyd Giles
Hal Neeley
Gene Lindquist
Fred Joy

Al Jowid

Bob Mitchell

Lloyd Giles presented the idea that the Ed White Youth Center
help support the Annual Shrimporee with workers in return
for a sizeable support.

Lindquist read letter from Dr. Strader thanking the club
for subscription to the National Geographic.

Dates for Club Assembly changed to June 20 and lunch at
Youth Village to June 13.

Harry Jennings




